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Prashanth Aswath Chennagiri (pchennag)

From: noreply@salesforce.com on behalf of contact@apusa.org
Sent: Sunday, January 16, 2022 7:48 AM
To: Prashanth Aswath Chennagiri (pchennag)
Subject: Donation Receipt - Thank you from Akshaya Patra Foundation USA

  
  No Child Shall Be Deprived Of Education Because Of Hunger 

 
   
Dear Prashanth Aswath Chennagiri, 

On behalf of Akshaya Patra, thank you for your generous donation of $51.00 on 1/16/2022. 

Your support will play a vital role in achieving change for the youngest and most underprivileged girls and boys. 
This is an investment with the power and potential to yield transformative results for children changing the 
course of their future. 

From our humble beginnings, providing meals to 1,500 school children in 2000, Akshaya Patra has grown to be 
the world’s largest secular school lunch program, serving nutritious meals every day to 1.8 million government 
school children across India. This would not have been possible without the support of our donors like yourself. 

This letter serves as an acknowledgment of your donation to Akshaya Patra Foundation USA. No goods or 
services were provided in exchange for this contribution. The Akshaya Patra Foundation USA is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

I would like to personally thank you for your commitment to bringing the spirit of change to the children of the 
Akshaya Patra Family. 

Sincerely, 

Navin Goel 
CEO, Akshaya Patra Foundation USA 
 

      

 

  

Akshaya Patra Foundation has been conferred as the world’s largest NGO-run mid-day meal programme. Built on a Public-Private 
Partnership model, Akshaya Patra combines good management, innovative technology, and smart engineering to deliver a nutritious 

and hygienic school lunch every school day. 

The Akshaya Patra Foundation USA 
EIN: 01-0574950 
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6800 Owensmouth Avenue, Suite 230, Canoga Park CA 91303 
Need to contact us? Contact Us. 

  

 


